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7th November 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child has been selected to attend a Yr 5/6 Basketball Festival hosted by the School Games team 

at Herne Bay High on Wednesday 14th November 2018. The festival will begin at 1.45pm and will 

be finished by 3:45pm.  

Please ensure that your child has plenty to drink for the duration of the afternoon and has appropriate 

sportswear and footwear for the event. 

Could you please complete the form below agreeing for your child to be involved in this event and 

also in the case of a medical emergency. 

We will take the children there in the minibus. You are welcome to collect them from Herne Bay 

High, or we can bring them back and you can collect from WJS at approx. 4.10pm. 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Peal 

PE Co-Cordinator 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Yr 5 & 6 Basketball Festival – 14th November 2018 

 

I wish my son/daughter…………………………..……………(name of child), class _______ to take 

part in the Yr 5/6 Basketball Festival on Wednesday 14th November 2018 

 

I give permission for my child to be photographed and videoed by school/newspaper photographers 

(please delete as appropriate)    Yes / No 

 

Please circle: I will collect from Herne Bay High/I will collect from WJS @ 4.10pm  

 

Signed:-___________________________________ Date:-___________________ 

 

 

Relationship to child:__________________________________________________ 

 

 

Emergency Contact Number of the day:_____________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


